
NOTICE FOR BIDS 

On June 18, 2019 until the hour of 12:00 P.M. at City Hall in Benton, Kentucky, 

the Mayor and City Council will accept sealed bids for resurfacing streets in Benton. 

The City must be contacted before the paving begins. 

All work will be in accordance with the current Bureau of Highway policies.  

Standards and specifications will be governed by the applicable Kentucky statutes. 

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any informalities 

or technicalities therein. 

For a list of the streets in the program, contact the City Clerk’s Office, 1009 Main 

Street, Benton, Kentucky 42025 or bcooper@cityofbenton.org. 

The City of Benton does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 

origin, sex, religion, age or disability in employment or the provisions of services. 

Bethany Cooper, City Clerk/Treasurer 


